
 

 

Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters,  

     First, we would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas! This season is 
such a wonderful time to reflect on the truth of the gospel and the reason we 
have hope for the coming year. We know that many of you have a busy 
December calendar with a lot of Christmas activities and outreaches. We will 
be praying that God blesses you all during this busy time as you reach out to 
your communities and spend time with family. We are extra thankful to be 
able to spend this Christmas here with our family in the States.  

 Our family has traveled extensively this fall. We have had meetings in 
9 different states and have traveled several thousand miles since 
September. It has been good to visit with many of you and share all that God 
is doing in Bolivia. One of our favorite parts of traveling this fall was seeing 
all the colorful foliage while driving through the mountains of Virginia and 
Tennessee. In Bolivia, there is no true autumn, so it was really a treat to 
enjoy the changing of seasons again! As the cold sets it, our boys are having 
to readjust since it has been several years since they’ve experienced a real 
winter. Of course, we are all hoping to see a bit of snow this winter! 

 Over our years of serving in Bolivia, we have asked various times for 
prayers concerning Bolivia’s political and economic state. We would like to 
ask you again for prayers in this area. In the past few months, inflation has 
increased dramatically, and Bolivians are suffering under the weight of these 
price increases. This, along with continued political instability, have led to 
a lot of unrest throughout the country. We know God is still in control, but 
Bolivia is headed down a difficult path and our hearts hurt for what seems 
to be coming. Please pray with us for the country and people of Bolivia.  

Your servants for Christ’s sake, 

The McKinney Family 
Missionaries to Bolivia 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

• Safety/Health during 
our travels 

• Bolivia’s 
political/economic 
situation 

PRAISES  

• Opportunities to 
update and 
fellowship with 
supporters 

•  God’s protection on 
the roads 
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